
Christ the Lord Church  
This Sunday’s service: 10 am on Zoom 

—  for the week of June 24 - 30, 2021  — 

Mark your calendars: 

Sunday, June 27 at 10 am…Zoom Morning Prayer 

Sunday, July 4 at 10 am…Zoom Morning Prayer 

Monday, July 5 at 7 pm - Bible study on Zoom begins 
Saturday, July 10 at 10 am…Father Pat’s memorial service via 

Zoom - - more information to come. 

Sunday, July 11 at 10 am…Zoom Morning Prayer 

Monday, July 19 at 7 pm - Bible study on Zoom continues 

Thanks for a great visit with Bishop Marc!! We were blessed 
with a wonderful service last week with Bishop Marc presiding 
and preaching the sermon.  He and his wife Sheila were also able 
to spend some time with us at Virtual Coffee Hour to chat and 
answer questions. We learned that congregational singing 
indoors is now permitted with masks on and that fully vaccinated 
worship leaders may conduct services without masks, as long as  
6-ft distances are maintained.  So watch for news about when 
CTL will begin indoor services again! 

Online Bible study begins!!  Every other Monday evening at 7 
pm, beginning July 5, Rev. Lois will lead a Zoom-accessible study 
of the Apocrypha, starting with the Book of Tobit.  Each class will 
be approximately 1 hour long and the course will run from July to 
September. All are welcome!! If you would like to join, please 
email Sandy to get on the distribution list. 

Compline continues on Wednesday evenings:  Rev. Lois is 
offering a recording of the Compline prayer service each week on 

Wednesday evenings.  Recordings are available by 7 pm.  Check 
out this peaceful and loving way to wrap up your day! 
Could you be our new Deanery alternate representative? We 
thank Joe Callanan for serving as one of our Deanery reps for  
several years.  Now that he has moved to Ohio, our voting 
representatives are Paul Hsi (our previous alternate) and 
Christine Nadeau.  We are looking for someone to be our 
alternate representative to the quarterly Deanery meetings      
and the Diocesan Convention in October.  Please contact Lois,     
Paul or Christine if you would like information about this   
position, have questions, or would like to serve in this capacity. 

CTL donation to the Episcopal Impact Fund (EIF):  Please see 
the thank-you letter attached with this edition of the E-news.  We 
were able to donate $742.50 to EIF in May, thanks to all of you!  
Kudos, CTL!!  Click here to learn how EIF works to address the 
root causes of poverty in the Bay Area.  

The Diocese of California is looking for communications 
office support: The Diocal communications office is looking     
for freelancers from our congregations who can share their 
talents and skills for future diocesan projects and events.      
Some experience areas they’re looking for: photography,         
live-streaming, video editing, interpretation, graphic design,     
and more. If you are interested, please see this link 

Pastoral visits:  Rev. Lois is available for either in-person or 
Zoom pastoral visits. Please email or text her (408-655-3084)     
to setup your visit. 

Donations & pledge payments to support CTL and our    
various ministries may be given athttps://christthelord.gvtls.com,  
or by sending a check to the church. 

https://www.episcopalimpact.org/
https://diocal.wufoo.com/forms/m12udr9x1mqlr0h/
https://christthelord.gvtls.com

